
 

Newsletter September 2020 

Our Christian value this term is: Thankfulness   

 
 

 

Half Term Dates 2020/2021 

1st September – INSET Day 

2nd September – Term 1 begins 

23rd October – INSET Day 

21st December – 31st December – Christmas Holidays 

1st January – Bank Holiday  

4th January – INSET Day 

15th February – 19th February Half Term 

22nd February – INSET Day 

2nd April – Bank Holiday 

5th April – Bank Holiday  

6th April – 16th April – Half Term  

3rd May – Bank Holiday 

31st May – Bank Holiday  

1st June – 4th June – Half Term 

21st July – INSET Day  

22nd July – 31st August – Summer Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



BIRTHDAYS 

September Birthdays – Happy Birthday to Isla and Ava-Rose!  

    

 

NEW RECEPTION                     

A warm welcome to our new Reception children who are Violet, Nirvana and 

Fraser. 

 

    

We would also like to welcome the Olivia who joins Year 1, Ethan who has joined 

Year 4 and Sophie who has joined Year 6.   We hope you enjoy your time here at 

Bibury CE Primary. 

 

 

 



PE AT THE CRICKET CLUB 

Mr Peters took the children to the Cricket Club for PE last week to some 

distance running around the field and our lovely Church.  We feel very lucky 

that we have all this on our door step.   

     

 

 

 

 

 



ACORNS  

 

Acorn Class have been busy making their hand puppets. They have been learning 

how to do running stitch and we are very impressed with their work so far. 

 

 

 

 

  



MIGHTY OAKS   

KS2 all watched 'The Big Anti-Bullying Assembly' and pledged to ensure that we 

remain a bully-free school. Following this broadcast, several children have 

offered to train as anti - bullying ambassadors. 

As a result of the non-uniform day organised by Isla and Olivia in year 6, we 

have raised £55.50 towards the cost of a new seat for the quiet area. 

We are delighted to be welcoming two student teachers into school on Monday - 

Glyn Thomas, who will work with Acorns Class and Jordan McGann, who will work 

with Mighty Oaks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HARVEST FESTIVAL 

Rev Tim led our Harvest Festival in the church yard on Thursday morning. The 

children shared prayers and a poem giving thanks for nature and the harvest.  

Thank you to everyone who brought in donations of food for the food bank.  

We were joined by Karen Gray and her rescue hedgehog Queequeg. Karen has 

been nursing him back to health after discovering him tangled up in some wire. 

She explained what he likes to eat and we weighed him to see how much weight 

he had gained. He needs to weigh 600g before hibernating. He still has 150g to 

put on and he was already looking very sleepy!  

          

        

 


